
Are you disabled or do you care for someone with a 
disability in North Yorkshire? North Yorkshire Disability 

Forum wants to hear from you! 

You can also share your views & ideas in a relaxed Zoom session. 
No need to book, but if you need any support to help you access 

the meeting please email: ripondisabilityforum@gmail.com 
 

Please see dates, times, and links below — feel free to bring a 
cuppa and something to eat!  

Help Shape the Future of Disability 
Forums in North Yorkshire - Survey 

North Yorkshire Disability Forum (NYDF) is led by 
disabled people, for disabled people. It aims to 
improve the lives of disabled people in North 

Yorkshire.  
 

Share your views in this short survey and help them understand 
what matters to you and how they can involve more people. 
 

The survey will close on 28th July 2024.  
 

If you would like a paper copy of the survey or require it in an 
alternative format, please contact: 

HASengagement@northyorks.gov.uk or call: 07929 873638 

Tuesday 30th July 

10:30am - 12pm 
Wednesday 31st July 

6:30pm - 8pm 

Survey 
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